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Dear Parents and Carers of Pupils in Hazel Class,  
 
I am writing to inform you that now that Miss Williams has gone on 
maternity leave, Mrs Alvarez will be teaching Hazel Class from after half term 
every Monday.  
 
Mrs Alvarez already teaches Hazel Class during the week at different points so 
knows the children really well which will ensure a much smoother and more 
supportive transition for the pupils than introducing someone new at this point in 
the year.  
 
I know that you will join me in wishing Miss Williams all the best for the safe arrival 
of her baby.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.  
 
 

 
Sarah Gordon-Weeks 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


